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SSM 52213 2022-2023 F-150, 2023 F-Super Duty - Please Contact Authorized
Dealer For Service Message In The Center Display Screen With Diagnostic
Trouble Code (DTC) P0OA93:96 In The DCACA

Some 2022-2023 F-150 and 2023 F-Super Duty vehicles equipped with a direct current/alternating current
converter module A (DCACA) inverter (minor feature code HUKAK) may exhibit a Please Contact Authorized
Dealer For Service message in the center display screen with DTC POA93:96 stored in the DCACA. This may
be due to the software level of the DCACA and has no effect on vehicle operation. To confirm a vehicle is built
with a certain minor feature code, review the build information by double-clicking the vehicle identification
number (VIN) in the upper left corner in the Professional Technician System (PTS). To correct this condition,
reprogram the DCACA to the latest software level using the latest version of the Ford Diagnosis and Repair
System (FDRS) scan tool. For claiming, use causal part 19G317 and applicable labor operations in Section 10
of the Service Labor Time Standards (SLTS) Manual.

https://www.fordtechservice.dealerconnection.com
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